
 

 

Date: 12/28/07  

 

Web Announcement 174 

 

Form FH-70 Discontinued and FH-72 Created for Duplicate 
Payment Notifications  

Effective Dec. 28, 2007, Overpayment Notification Form FH-70 is no longer valid when 

communicating with First Health Services. Please discontinue the use of FH 

70. FH-70 forms that are received at First Health Services on or after Jan. 1, 2008, will be 

returned to the provider without being processed.  

Effective Dec. 28, 2007, please use the new Duplicate Payment Notification form FH-72 to notify 

First Health Services of a duplicate payment. FH-72 forms received at First Health Services on or 

after Jan. 1, 2008, that are submitted for any other reason will be returned to the provider without 

being processed. Do not use FH-72 to correct an improperly billed claim or to dispute a denied 

claim. Adjustments, voids and appeals must be handled as described in the First Health Services 

billing manual and claim form instructions.  

FH-72 is posted at https://medicaid.nv.gov (select “Forms” from the “Providers” menu).  
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